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Hello Everyone,  

  

I am so excited to be in Room 6, it has been amazing to get to know all of 

your children. I have met some parents at drop-offs and pick-ups which has 

been lovely! I wanted to take this opportunity to share a bit about myself. I 

am 21 years old and currently enrolled in Eagle Montessori Teaching 

Academy. I have 3 months left until I graduate! I have 3 years of Montessori 

experience and have worked with age groups pre-mont through lower 

elementary, but the primary ages have a special spot in my heart. When I 

am not in the classroom, I enjoy spending my time out in nature, reading 

books, hanging out with friends and family, and I love to bring out my 

artistic side whenever possible! I’m so excited to connect with you all as the 

year progresses and am always open to answer any questions that my 

come along!  

 

As we are approaching the spring season, we will be learning about the life 

cycle of a butterfly as well as the parts of a flower. We’ll have lots of fun 

practical life and art works this month. I may need some materials for these 

works, so please keep an eye on the Parent Board if you’re willing and able 

to provide something for the class; it’s never expected but very much 

appreciated! 

 

This month, we are also learning all about the continent of Europe. We will 

focus on the different countries and cultures found in Europe, through 

various art and geography works. If any of our families have pictures, stories, 

and/or any trips or connections to Europe, I strongly encourage you to 

reach out to me so I can share it with the class.  

 

Sincerely,  

Miss Savannah 

 

All School 
Bulletin 

  
 

Friday March 15th 

Half Day (12:30 pickup) 

 

March 18-March 22nd 

Spring Break - Gap Camp 
Available 

 

 

Important dates: 
 

Spring Break will start on the 

15th and we will be back in 

school on the 25th. Please 

feel free to connect with the 

front office if you are in need 

of childcare during this time, 

as we will have Gap Camp 

available.  

 

April 1st & 2nd is picture day!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


